

June 8, 2015

Historic Preservation Commission 200 E. Wells St. Room B-4 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Historic Preservation Commission, On behalf of the Brady Street Business Improvement District, BID#11, and Brady Street Area Association, BSAA, we would like to submit this letter in support of a proposed addition to the Nomad World Pub located at 1401 E. Brady Street.

Mike Eitel, current owner, and his architectural team, were able to provide us with plans for the proposed addition to the business. Mike has been straight forward with his intentions and is quick to answer any and all questions about the new design.

Both the BID Board and the BSAA Board voted unanimously that this addition to the Nomad World Pub would match well with current buildings of similar theme in the area. Brady Street has a proud history of preserving its architectural heritage and we are in agreement that the new plans for the Nomad World Pub expansion do just that. We support Mike Eitel in his efforts.

Thanks for your consideration in this matter,

Steph Salvía

Steph Salvia- Executive Director on Behalf of Brady Street BID#11 BSAA Board Member 1224 E. Brady Street Milwaukee, WI 53202